
 

 

 
 

SOUTHBOUND I-405 FULL FREEWAY CLOSURE 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 2, 2014 

Please be advised, a portion of the I-405 freeway in Orange County will be closed until 5 a.m., Sunday, 
February 2. If you are traveling to the Surf City Marathon / Half Marathon, please plan to use the 
detour listed below.  

What will be closed?  
• Southbound I-405 freeway will be closed between the I-605 freeway and Bolsa Chica Rd., from 

11 p.m. Saturday, Feb. 1 to 5 a.m. Sunday, Feb. 2 
 

Recommended Detour: 
• From the southbound I-405: Exit Studebaker Rd.; left on Westminster Ave.; continue on 

Westminster Ave. to access the southbound I-405 freeway.  

Please visit www.octa.net/WCCDetourMap for all other regularly scheduled closures and detours. 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0016RdILb85UeqmWoYrhHaIqn9CY5eeFYkThtUxus5_UwUYYUgVD_oo5zXFBAyrao2pUUDo5Wh-wlOJzW7yLzA6yO_2jjrt_tnWarRBCgo6KfLHMYPC6ns86OD3ljjOgzKYXy48NbECNkY6439CK4tt-99Vsr6tsaQ9NqEvLhmQl_Ocn7JJWLsvOg==&c=pwF4HwQyLELPk93B0ee9u6UUi9SSKvzyrBna_Hcc_ypjPp_DPN_ZDQ==&ch=DLSk6Ts5ZR_nFFqKjHFOcvoKC9bOAFwGaOJ_mFzPq1jeZi1EIdi52Q==

